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The Southern Ute Indian Montessori Academy will begin the 2021-2022 school year on August 30, 2021. 

SUIMA is excited to be returning to in-person teaching and is looking forward to the energy the students 
will bring to the school and who have not been in their classrooms since March 2020.  

The registration packet can be found at www.suima.org , under the ‘For Parents’ tab, and is fillable 
online. Acceptance of enrollment will be determined on age of students (7 months – 12 years), tribal 
member; first descendant; and availability of space.  After the Open Enrollment period, which ends 
August 10, parents will be notified of acceptance and classroom assignment.  

Required COVID precautions will be in place to provide a safe and healthy environment for the students 
and staff.   Car line will be suspended at this time so that parents can walk their child to the classroom 
for a daily temperature check. 

A Back-to-School celebration/orientation will be held on Thursday, August 26, 2021 – more information 
will be sent out regarding this event. 

Classroom supply lists will be available on the SUIMA website as well as in the Walmart Kiosk. 

As we prepare for the upcoming year, information will be sent out as quickly as possible to keep 
everyone informed. 

Welcome back!   

Mari Jo Owens – SUIMA Principal 

 

 

http://www.suima.org/

